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PLAISTOW BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES: 

 

 

Addendum to Minutes of September 27, 2010: 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

 

Ralph Bolduc of North Main Street, Plaistow discussed increasing the Veteran’s Exemption from 

$300 to $500.  He indicated that the Board of Selectmen had the authority to increase the Veteran’s 

Exemption without putting it on the ballot. 

 

R. Gray requested Sean to investigate this information regarding the Board of Selectmen being able 

to raise the exemption per RSAs. 

 

S. Fitzgerald agreed to look into. 

 

Carli Malette discussed $500 check from Wal Mart to the Town of Plaistow for Lions Club for 

children less fortunate at Christmas.  The Lions will expend $500 and give the receipts and bill to the 

Town for reimbursement. 

 

Motion by R. Gray to accept the $500 check from Wal Mart for the Lions and to reimburse the 

Lions $500. 

2nd by J. Sherman. 

Vote 3-0-0. 

Vote carries. 
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